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Supportive video titled “Mental Health and Disability Services | Iowa State Association of Counties” (2:28):
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TLdnTfAnihs
Investing in Iowa’s Mental Health and Disability Services
West Des Moines, IA – Iowa counties have made significant progress in the delivery of mental health and disability services as they have moved into the new, regionally based system. These 15 regions are actively moving forward in providing core services statewide and looking at long term planning in the development of core plus services.

“One of the key reasons mental health redesign has been successful so far is the partnership between the Branstad Administration, the Legislature, and the counties all providing the necessary resources to ensure that Iowa’s most vulnerable citizens are receiving the services they need,” said Melvyn Houser, ISAC President and Pottawattamie County Supervisor.
“As regions move forward, it is essential that this partnership be maintained and that long-term, sustainable funding be provided.”

A brief video explaining the importance of stable, regional funding to the mental health and disability services system can be viewed at the following link:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TLdnTfAnihs
The Iowa State Association of Counties (ISAC) is excited to welcome the beginning of the 2015 legislative session, and looks forward to working with the Governor and Legislature on legislative priorities that will help elected and appointed county officials from all across the state better serve their constituents. One of ISAC’s top priorities for the 2015 legislative session is on mental health and disability services, namely, providing regions with the funding and tools to further their success.
“Stabilized funding will help us provide services to all Iowans with disabilities and mental health needs,” said Russell Wood, Franklin County Community Services Director. 
For more information please visit ISAC’s website at www.iowacounties.org or contact us directly

The Iowa State Association of Counties is a private, nonprofit corporation whose members are county officials from the 99 counties in Iowa.  ISAC’s mission is to promote effective and responsible county government for the people of Iowa. 

